
Reference: FS446406383

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Pamela DeHavilland

Address: 2 School Road Hampton Hill TW12 1QL

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: This development is completely out of proportion for the village that exists in Hampton Hill. 

The number and height of the flats is completely inappropriate. It is not in keeping with the surrounding area, and will
drastically change the feel in the local environment. 

Our house will be overlooked by the 5 story flats, which is an invasion of our privacy. 

The roads are already heavily congested particularly with the Burtons Road closure. Windmill Road and Hampton Hill high
street have become impossible to navigate at peak times of day, and this development will add substantially to the
existing problems. 

There is insufficient parking in the area and this development will compound the issue. 

The local services like nursey, school and doctors are already stretched and have not got existing capacity to
accommodate what could be a few hundred more residents! 

The scheme is non-compliant with local planning policies LP1, LP2, and LP39 


